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Repatriation of Indian Nationals and Eligible OCI Card Holders to New Delhi  

 
Government of India is facilitating stranded Indian nationals abroad to return to 
India under Vande Bharat Mission on compelling grounds in a phased manner.  As 
part of this process, Air India is planning to operate two flights from China: first one 
from Shanghai to New Delhi on 20 June, 2020 (Saturday) and second from 
Guangzhou to New Delhi on 22 June 2020 (Monday).   

 
Passage on these flights would be made available on payment basis as per fares to 
be decided by Air India.  The journey would be subject to an undertaking to be 
provided by individual passengers to abide by all protocols framed by the 
Government of India, which include a mandatory quarantine of 14 days following 
arrival in Delhi on payment basis.   

 
The following categories of persons holding an overseas citizen of Indian (OCI) card 
would also be eligible for available passage on this flight: 
 

a) Minor children born to Indian nationals abroad; 
b) Those with family emergencies; 
c) Couples where one spouse is an OCI card holder and the other is an Indian 

national, and they have a permanent residence in India; 
d) University students who are OCI card holders (not legally minors but whose 

parents are Indian citizens living in India). 
 

Indian nationals and eligible OCI card holders who wish to travel on this flight must 
register at the Embassy/Consulates and produce relevant documents, including 
proof of eligibility in case of OCI card holders, along with the necessary undertaking.  
For any information/assistance the Embassy in Beijing and CGI offices in Shanghai 
and Guangzhou may be contacted by email at their respective email IDs.  

 
Those who have already registered with the Embassy/ Consulates need not do so 
again.  They will be contacted accordingly.   
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